
Accounts and Treasurer’s Report 

2022 has been a better year in terms of expenditure but our cash collections and regular 
giving has decreased. We have only paid 50% of our share payment for 2022 with the 
second quarter being paid in the beginning of January. There have been exceptional 
increases in the cost of utilities this year, in particular our electricity bill but this has now 
come down in line with the government assistance. We have the diocese loan still to repay 
and the share for this year. Hopefully as things start to move forward after Covid and we 
can now hold more events in church the situation will improve. 

Lisa Courtney 
Hon. Treasurer. 

Amesbury Parochial Church Council.












